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ANOTHER FIVE SCHOOLS GET PRIVATE FLASHING LIGHTS 

 
School zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen today announced that privately funded flashing 
lights have been installed at a further five schools.  
 
“Flashing lights have been installed at the following schools as part of the rollout of flashing 
lights to all schools in the Ryde area:  
 

 Holy Spirit Primary School, Coxs Rd North Ryde 
 Kent Rd Public School, Herring Rd Eastwood 
 St Anthony's Primary School, Balaclava Rd and Agincourt Rd Marsfield 
 St Therese Primary School, Blaxland Rd Denistone 
 Marsden High School, Winbourne St West Ryde  

 

 
 
For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404 


